Mr. Thomas Fazio 308 Tequesta Drive Tequesta, Florida 33458

Dear Tom:

I have talked recently with Mr. Ellwood Ott and it appears that the topo survey map is being completed. I have asked that he send it directly to you and perhaps you could get me a copy made.

In a few days I expect to send to you some aerial photographs designating the various soils that exist on our property and a description of them as made by the U.S. Department of Soil Conservation Service.

I must ask also that George send us a contract as soon as possible. We are being pushed quite hard for this by our Town government officials and it is imperative that we get this signed as soon as possible.

Our Committee also desires to meet with you or George as soon as it is convenient. I would assume, however, such a meeting to be more fruitful after the topo map is in your hands. Please advise.

Sincerely,

Don Brooks

DB:dj

bcc: Committee Members
Joe McLinden